
 Buckinghamshire Council 

Children’s Services 

 
Notification of proposal by Buckinghamshire Council to 

relocate Furze Down School’s Sixth Form to a site in 

Buckingham currently used by the Buckingham Short Breaks 

Day Service from 1st September 2024 

 

 

 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19 of the Education and Inspections Act  

2006 that Buckinghamshire Council intends to relocate the sixth form provision from Furze 

Down School, Verney Road, Winslow MK18 3BL to a site in Buckingham currently used by 

the Buckingham Short Breaks Day Service located in Well Street, Buckingham MK18 1EN.  

This proposal would in turn free up capacity on the Furze Down School site in Winslow to 

accommodate additional pupils such that its total capacity would increase to 220 across the 

two sites. 

 

Buckinghamshire Council are proposing that this proposal takes effect from 1st September 

2024.   

 

Buckinghamshire Council has complied with all applicable statutory requirements to  

consult in connection with this proposal. At the conclusion of the Notice period, if  

permission is granted by Buckinghamshire Council’s Leader in consultation with the Cabinet 

Member for Education and Children’s Services, Buckinghamshire Council will implement the 

proposal. 

 

This Notice is an extract from the full proposal. Copies of the full proposal can be  

obtained from:  

Buckinghamshire Council Website: www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/furze-down-statutory-

notice 

Email: FurzeDownandBuckinghamConsultation@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 

Post: The School Commissioning Team, Buckinghamshire Council, 1st Floor, Walton Street 
Office, Aylesbury, Bucks, HP20 1UZ  
 

Within four weeks of the date of publication of this proposal, any person may agree,  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buckinghamshire.gov.uk%2Ffurze-down-statutory-notice&data=05%7C01%7Cpaula.campbell-balcombe%40buckinghamshire.gov.uk%7C41a5728b18584f8a60ab08dbc4c98cdc%7C7fb976b99e2848e180861ddabecf82a0%7C0%7C0%7C638320142147188923%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nbYNu%2FsvRQpOkUrfDazRARzl9LbxHFyRz6XMBYXKRxo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buckinghamshire.gov.uk%2Ffurze-down-statutory-notice&data=05%7C01%7Cpaula.campbell-balcombe%40buckinghamshire.gov.uk%7C41a5728b18584f8a60ab08dbc4c98cdc%7C7fb976b99e2848e180861ddabecf82a0%7C0%7C0%7C638320142147188923%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nbYNu%2FsvRQpOkUrfDazRARzl9LbxHFyRz6XMBYXKRxo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:FurzeDownandBuckinghamConsultation@buckinghamshire.gov.uk


 Buckinghamshire Council 

Children’s Services 

 
object to, or make comments on, the proposal online via the Buckinghamshire Council 

consultation website: www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/furze-down-statutory-notice 

 

Alternatively, representations can be made by email to 

FurzeDownandBuckinghamConsultation@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or by post to The School 

Commissioning Team, Buckinghamshire Council, 1st Floor, Walton Street Office, Aylesbury, 

Bucks, HP20 1UZ  

 

The closing date for comments is midnight on Tuesday 7th November 2023.  

 

 

Signed: John Macilwraith, Corporate Director, Children’s Services, Buckinghamshire Council 

Publication Date: Wednesday 11th October 2023 
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